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Dear Grimmer Families,

I am excited to announce that Jack Bosold and Trey Cook will be heading up the Grimmer Football

program. These two young men know the game and have a passion for coaching. More importantly, they

have a passion for teaching strong character along with team work through the game of football.

The coaching staff would love to meet with parents and student athletes at an informational meeting on

July 30. The meeting will take place in the Grimmer cafeteria from 6 - 7 PM. The coaching staff will use

this time to share their vision with all of you. They will also go over important details such as the practice

schedule, game schedule, and team policies along with procedures. There will be time for Q & A at this

meeting.

The Grimmer Football Team’s first practice is scheduled for August 7 from 4 - 6 PM. All practices will take

place at Grimmer Middle School. We have some practice equipment for sale through BSN sports and

that online store should go live next week. I will send out the flier with the access code next week. Many

of you probably purchased this equipment already during Spring Football.

We are looking forward to a great season of football. We have nearly thirty student athletes who have

signed up. It’s not too late to participate. The next step is to simply come to the informational meeting

on July 30.

Thank you all,

W. Ryan Bounds

W. Ryan Bounds
Principal

rbounds@lcscmail.com

Mario Castañeda
Assistant Principal

mcastane@lcscmail.com

mailto:rbounds@lcscmail.com
mailto:mcastane@lcscmail.com

